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Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report  
A Report by Alistair Cott  

 
New Clubs Committee 
There is another meeting on Friday the 26th of October. There are five 
prospective clubs who have expressed an interest they are Gymnastics, ICSM 
Table Tennis, Atheist and Agnostic, Street Magic, and Racing Green. 
 
Electronic Income Form 
As was reported in my last report I have been working on this over the summer 
vacation. The form is completed and I’ve sent it to a selection of people for 
testing. On Thursday the 25th of October I’m having two meetings with various 
members of the finance team to run through any updates or future plans. 
 
Arts Imperial Meeting 
On Tuesday the 9th of October, Phil Power, Andrew Mason, and myself met with 
Richard Dickins and Andrea Robins about a new venture called Arts Imperial. 
This was just to ascertain what they could do for us and visa versa. By working 
closely with them over the coming year I think we can raise awareness for the 
more artistic nature of the Union’s clubs and societies. 
 
Clubs and Societies Board 
There have been two Clubs and Societies Board meetings, the first for the 
nominations of Exec and New Clubs Committee members and the second for 
clubs presenting tour proposals. 
 
Polish Elections 
Over the last two weeks I have been the returning officer for the Polish society 
election. Voting will close on Wednesday the 31st of October. They needed to re-
hold their election as one wasn’t done before Easter last year. 
 
Wye Visit 
On Wednesday the 17th of October Phil Power and I went to Wye. Mainly it was 
to find out what clubs and societies they have and give the Exec some training 
and support. Hopefully a regular meeting with their Exec will be set up to alleviate 
any problems they might have and make sure that our students are not forgotten 
about. 
 
Radio 4 Interview 
Over the last two weeks I have been in contact with a Radio 4 producer about the 
possibility of interviewing several students on Thursday the 25th of October. He is 
already coming in to interview an eminent professor in the field of statistical 
analysis of human behaviour in the Tanaka Business School. The students he 
wishes to interview are from the Christian Union and proposed Atheist societies. 
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